
 

 

 

Hello everyone,  

My name is Mrs Bowdley and I am very excited to tell you that I will be 

your new teacher when you return to school in September. We are very 

lucky to have Mrs Chana and Miss Halliday working with us as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

     Mrs Bowdley                Mrs Chana                 Miss Halliday 

I have worked at Rakegate for five years and have worked across KS1. 

Year 1 is a very exciting year as we learn all about London, animals 

and our bodies in the Autumn Term. In the Spring and Summer Term we 

learn about Dinosaurs, superheroes, and enchanted woodlands! It will 

be lovely for everyone to be back at school so you can see all of your 

friends and enjoy new learning altogether.  

When you come into Year 1 you will come through a different gate. 

Please see the picture below. You will then walk around to 1LB 

classroom and hang up your things on your peg. I can’t wait to meet 

you all in September.  

Mrs Bowdley  

 

 

 


